

Ref: 40107 3 November 2014

Mr S Clark Plymouth Brethren Christian Church The Meeting Hall Coventry Lane Bramcote

Nottingham NG9 3GJ

Nottingham Hospital Charity City Hospital Campus Hucknall Road Nottingham NG5 1PB

Charity tel: 0115 962 7905 Email: charity@nuh.nhs.uk www.nottinghamhospitalscharity.org.uk

Dear Mr Clark and all at Plymouth Brethren Christian Church

Thank you so much for your recent gift of £1,965.00 to Nottingham's Children Hospital's Building the Best Appeal.

All of us at Nottingham Hospital Charity and Nottingham Children's Hospital appreciate your kind donation which will help make a difference to children living with cancer. By providing first class facilities to match the first class care they receive from our staff, we can make time spent in hospital better, brighter and more fun for these extraordinary children.

If you have any questions or you would like anymore information about how your kind donation is making a difference please contact us on 0115 9627905. You can also visit our website at: www.nottinghamhospitalscharity.org.uk or follow us on twitter @NUHCharity, where you will find the latest news, updates on our appeals and see how your gift is making a difference.

We will keep you informed about the good work which gifts such as yours make possible in our twiceyearly newsletter. If you would prefer not to hear from us, please do contact us either by email charity@nuh.nhs.uk or by calling us on 0115 9627905.

Thank you once again for helping us to be at the heart of our patients' care.

Yours sincerely

Naomi Walter **Fundraiser**